Subject:

FW: Temporary Use Permit No. TU000052 & Cannabis License Application No. CN000007

Redacted

From: Ryan Yorsto

Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 11:18 AM **To:** cityclerk < cityclerk@princegeorge.ca >

Subject: Temporary Use Permit No. TU000052 & Cannabis License Application No. CN000007

Hello

I have lived in the Tabor/Otway area for 31 years.

I Grew up in the area and came back to the area after finishing my post education to purchase a home and raise my family in a safe, quiet, family friendly neighborhood.

I am not against the legalization of cannabis.

I am against setting up a cannabis shop in a Residential Neighborhood with surrounding schools, school bus routes and playgrounds.

Seems like commence sense really with so many other suitable commercial area's in Prince George.

Thank you

Ryan & Amanda Yorston

Redacted

Prince George, BC

Redacted

Ryan Yorston GM / Owner

